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NOTICE TO DESIGN-BUILDERS   

REGARDING NOTICE TO ADVERTISE FOR 
DESIGN BUILD PROJECT 

  
The Construction Division of the Tennessee Department of Transportation (TDOT), an Equal Opportunity Affirmative Action 

Employer, is seeking to retain the services of Design-Builders for SR- 247 (Beechcroft Road) improvements and SR-396, 

Saturn Parkway Extension, Maury County, with experience in the following, but is not limited to:  

1. Bridge Design; 

2. Interchange and ramp reconstruction under traffic; 

3. Roadway Design and construction activity integration; and 

4. Environmental compliance.  

 

Project Description:   Project Triple Crown – Project is the extension of State Route 396 (Saturn Parkway) to State Route 247 

(Beechcroft Road) on the new alignment. The project will include stream crossing(s) over McCormack Branch (a FEMA Studied 

Steam), a new grade separated railroad crossing, intersection/interchange modifications to the GM facility and a new connection 

to SR-247. The approximate mainline length is 1.3 miles. The widening of SR-247 (Beechcroft Road) is to accommodate an 

eastbound right turn lane onto Town Center Parkway, and will bring improvement to the northwest quadrant of the US 31 (Main 

Street) and Stephen P. Hirsch Parkway. Furthermore, the widening of SR-247 (Beechcroft Road) is from 2 lanes to 3 lanes with 

curb & gutter section.    

 Interested Design-Builders shall request a formal Request for Qualifications (RFQ) submittal package by email at 

Lia.Obaid@tn.gov. All Request for Qualifications submittal packages must be received on or before 4:00 p.m. (Central Time) 

Friday, July 8, 2016. 

Design-Build Rules can be found at http://www.tn.gov/tdot/article/Design-Build.   

The Department will evaluate the prequalification of the Design-Builder as required in the RFQ. Evaluation proceedings will be 

conducted as specified in the RFQ. 

Certified Disadvantaged Business Enterprises (DBEs), including Woman Owned and Minority Owned Businesses, are 

encouraged to respond to all advertisements by the Department of Transportation. For information on DBE certification, please 

contact Mr. David Neese, Small Business Development Program Director, Phone: 615.741.3681- Details and instructions for 

DBE certification can be found at the following website: http://www.tn.gov/tdot/topic/small-business. 

For additional details regarding this project, please contact Ms. Lia Obaid at (615) 5327-522 or by email at lia.obaid@tn.gov 
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